
Faculty Symposium 3.0
September 18, 2020

8:45am - Zoom Meeting Room Opens
8:50-8:55am - Welcome
9:00-9:55am - Virtual Programming: How to Build a Global Learning
Experience (GLE)
Karen Edwards, Senior Instructor/Faculty Member, College of HRSM 
Sandy Strick, Associate Professor & Director of the Wine and Beverage Institute, College of HRSM 
CIS Abroad & Worldstrides ISA
Jenna Rees-White, Global Collaborations Manager, Education Abroad Office 
With the mass evacuation of students in Spring and cancellations in Summer, the
EAO continued to pursue internationalized programming in a virtual manner. Two faculty
leaders, Karen and Sandy, led the pilot faculty-led GLE. In addition to their methods and
insights, some of our third-party providers will speak about their support in virtual
internationalized programming and what this new partnership looks like. Whether as a
contingency plan for a much beloved Global Classroom or as an entirely separate course on
its own, learn to build your own virtual course.
10:00-10:55am - Striving for Inclusive Excellence in Faculty-Led Programs
Anuja Parikh, Education Abroad Advisor, Diversity and Inclusion Coordinator 
In this session, we will work to gain a better understanding of inclusive excellence and the
role we play in developing intentional programs. We will take a comprehensive approach
and examine program design, recruitment, pre-departure, on-site support, and re-entry as
they relate to the Global Classroom cycle.
11:00-11:55am - Captivating Students with your Global Classroom: A
Student Panel
Students from previous Global Classroom Programs will sit on a panel, moderated by EAO's
Hannah Quire, answering questions about how they found and decided on their GCP. While
there will be prepared questions and answers, there will be time for a live Q&A at the end.
12:00-1:00pm - Networking with Providers and EAO Q&A
Network with some of our providers and ask Jenna some quick questions about Global
Classrooms. Providers present are: AIFS, CEA, CIS, Hart Travel Partners, SAI, TEAN, and
Worldstrides ISA.

Join us for this year's virtual Faculty Symposium. Each session is tailored to support
you in designing programming for this year and to bolster your future endeavors.
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